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16th October 2013


FROM PETER DAVID 
TO SPONSOR KATRIN

Dear Sponsor Katrin,

RE: DAP SIX MONTHS REPORT FROM MAY TO OCTOBER 2013

Much greetings from your foster son who is the shortest but the school headboy.

Peter David was sick in June, he had malaria and pneumonia. The weather was cold and Peter fell sick but as usual as a mother I took him to the hospital and was admitted for four (4) days I hospital ward. After treatment he was discharge and now Peter is fine and healthy.

This is the last term, Peter is in his class studying hard for him to join class eight and he will be a candidate to sit for his final examinations in 20115 and join high school. He told me I want to reduce acrobatic play and football because I don’t want to disappoint my sponsor Katrin, I want to pass with flying colours and am also waiting or arts and Christmas dinner. 

Thank you for your sponsorship.

Best regards,



Lucy Odipo.



